# The Beechwood School June 2021 Newsletter

www.thebeechwoodschool.com

Tax I.D. # 222-260-105

## **Beechwood Calendar**

June 1 - Summer Tuition Due

June 10 - Installment #1 Fall 2021 Due

(for Kindergarten & Non-Campers)

**June 15 - Parent Evaluation Forms Due** 

Thank you!

June 16 - Wednesday @5:30pm

**Kindergarten Graduation** 

June 18 - Friday, Last Day of School Year

June 21 - Monday, First Day of Summer Session

July 10 - Installment#1 Fall 2021 Due

(for Summer Camp Registrants)

August 19 - Thursday, Last Day of Summer Session

September 8 - Wednesday, First Day

2021 - 2022 School Year

September 10 - Installment #2 Due for All Students.

## The End of 2020-2021 School Year - June 18

The staff would like to thank all of our parents for your wonderful support this school year. Everyone will remember this year forever. Once again you have made this time at Beechwood School a rewarding experience for all the people who work with your children throughout the day. We wish your family a safe and happy summer.

If June brings your family to the end of our school relationship, we wish you and your child the best of luck in future endeavors. We will miss our graduates and hope that they will come back to visit us. Feel free to contact us if we can be of help.

We look forward to our summer camp beginning June 21st. Unless a vacation was scheduled, there is no break between the school year and camp.

For our families who will not be returning until the fall, we will be looking forward to seeing you on September 8. Information about the fall term and your new tuition statement has been mailed. Your first installment for the 2021-2022 school year will be due by June 10. Please contact the office if you have not received a packet.



#### **Summer Session**

Monday, June 21 begins our summer session. Tuition was due June 1st. We appreciate the consideration you gave in planning your child's summer schedule.

#### **Parent Evaluations**

Attached please find a Parent Evaluation Form. The administration and staff would appreciate your input. Kindly complete and return the form to the designated box in the upper hall by June 15. Thank you in advance for your time. It will help us to continue to learn and grow.

## **Best Wishes**

The end of the school year will bring us a time to bid a tough goodbye. Emily Angevine will begin her new life in retirement. Beechwood has been fortunate to have benefitted for seven years from Emily's expertise in teaching four & five year olds. She is a caring and "hands on" teacher who has helped children develop the love of learning.

Emily's daughter is now a college graduate and Emily plans to have more time to visit her mother and extended family in Kenya. She and her husband, Phil, also hope to have time to travel.

Beechwood wishes Emily the best!

#### **Travel Advisor**

New Jersey continues to implement a travel advisory for all unvaccinated individuals who travel outside of our neighboring states. Since our children, attending Beechwood, are not able to be vaccinated this regulation would apply to them.

After travel outside the neighboring states, children must quarantine until receiving a negative result from a PCR test. Tests should be given 3-5 days after your return. For children not receiving a PCR test, they must quarantine for 10 days.

Beechwood is sorry for any inconvenience these regulations may cause, but we must abide by NJ's Covid requirements.

FYI - OLL still require masks at childcare settings

<u>2022-2023 Registrations will soon be available for children 2 years old by March 2022.</u>

## **Tick Season**

Please check your child regularly for ticks both after school and at home all during the summer months!

Thank you for your support and have a great summer!

Sincerely, Marge McElroy & Sue Hagan

#### THE BEECHWOOD SCHOOL

#### Parent Evaluation Form

The Beechwood staff strives to provide a positive school experience for your child and you. Thus, the staff would like to have your thoughts on our program. Your honest opinions and suggestions are appreciated. This may be anonymous. Thank you for your time.

Please place your form in the designated box in the upper hall by June 15. Thank you! Child's teacher: Date: My child attends: \_\_\_\_\_9am-11:30am \_\_\_\_\_9am-1:00pm \_\_\_\_\_Full day: drop off time? \_\_\_\_pick up time? \_\_\_\_ **AM STAFF PM STAFF** Please answer questions YES or No in appropriate staff column. Were you and your child greeted warmly upon arrival? Does Beechwood's curriculum meet your expectations regarding content and creativity? Did our curriculum allow your child to grow at his/her developmental level? Did your child express a good feeling about school? Was your child treated with respect and kindness? Were you comfortable with the style and forms of limit-setting used by the staff? Were your concerns addressed promptly and respectfully? Did the staff share appropriate information with you? Was your child verbally acknowledged upon departure? Does the tuition reflect the quality of service you receive? Have you felt that Beechwood implemented Covid 19 protocols appropriately? Comments Are you satisfied with the condition and the cleanliness of the facility and playground? An incident this year that made you feel good about the program was... An incident this year that made you feel unhappy about the program was... Do you have suggestions for improving our program, procedures or property? Please note other suggestions how Beechwood can better meet your family's needs. Signature \_\_\_\_\_(Optional)